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NCSLA Announces 2014 Regional Conferences 
 

NCSLA President Anne Hutchison and the Executive Committee are pleased to 

announce the dates and locations of the NCSLA 2014 Regional conferences this fall. 

 

The Central/Western regional conference will be held at the Embassy Suites Hotel in 

Des Moines, Iowa from October 7-10
th
.   Administrator Stephen Larson and the Iowa 

Alcoholic Beverages Division are serving as conference host and busy planning a memorable 

event that you won’t want to miss.  “Iowa is thrilled to have the opportunity to host the 2014 

Central/Western regional conference in Des Moines. The conference is an excellent 

opportunity for regulators, industry representatives and service providers to discuss important 

developments in the regulation of alcohol,” said Stephen Larson, administrator of the Iowa 

Alcoholic Beverages Division. 

 

Later in October the Northern/Southern regional conference will be held in Palm 

Harbor, Florida (near Tampa) at the Innisbrook Resort.  The dates are October 26-29
th

 so 

mark your calendar and plan to attend.  The Florida Division of Alcoholic Beverages & 

Tobacco and Director Allen Douglas are hosting this regional conference and are preparing 

an unforgettable event. “The NCSLA organizes conferences that provide an opportunity to 

share great ideas that shape the beverage industry, and this year we’re pleased Florida is 

hosting the conference and we look forward to attending the conference with members from 

other states in Florida,” said Allen Douglas, director of the Florida Division of Alcoholic 

Beverages and Tobacco. 

 

“NCSLA members will enjoy visiting these unique destinations later this year and I 

very much appreciate the contributions and enthusiasm of both the Iowa and Florida state 

agencies for hosting our 2014 regional meetings.  NCSLA’s Executive Committee and 

membership highly value such ongoing dedication and support of NCSLA,” stated Anne 

Hutchison, NCSLA president.   

 

More details on conference logistics and registration will be forthcoming so visit the 

NCSLA website at www.ncsla.org for updates.  Please save the dates and make plans to join 

us! 

http://www.ncsla.org/

